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Findings of the Members Conduct Review Panel 
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After due consideration it was the unanimous finding of the panel that Mr Jean had 
breached the members code of conduct. 
 
Specifically, in relation to …. 
6.4 Members must not disclose publicly, including to the media, or to any third party, 
personal information about named individuals which they receive in the course of 
their duties, unless it is both lawful and in the wider public interest to do so. Members 
must, at all times, understand and act according to all current data protection, 
human rights and other legislation when dealing with confidential information.   
 
The panel are satisfied that no further action needs to be taken other than to issue 
a caution to Mr Jean reminding him of his responsibilities as a States Member under 
the Code of Conduct. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Matt Birmingham (Chairman) 
Peter Cunningham 
Donald Hughes. 

 
 
 


